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1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
January 31, 2017 
 
Anthony Fabrizio 
General Shale Brick, Inc.  
1845 W. Dartmouth Ave. 
Denver, CO  80110-1308 
 
Re: Temporary Cessation (TC-01) Request – Approval; Stone City Mine; File No. M-1990-143  
 
Dear Mr. Fabrizio: 
 
On January 25, 2017, the Mined Land Reclamation Board approved your Notice of Temporary Cessation of the 
Stone City Mine. The first period of Temporary Cessation began on November 1, 2016 and will last up to five years, 
ending November 1, 2021.  
 
Please be aware that you must continue to meet the performance standards of Rule 3.1 in order to maintain the mine 
in a non-producing or non-development state. Additionally, while in Temporary Cessation, you must continue to 
comply with the Rules and Act, including filing of Annual Reports and Annual Fees.  
 
Although prior notice is not required, you must provide a written notice to the Division no later than 30 days after 
re-activation of the mine. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining 
and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8132, or by email at 
elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
  
 
Cc: Wally Erickson; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
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